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Dear families 
 
We are delighted that your child has been offered a place at Trumpington Community College and we 
look forward to welcoming them in September. We can’t wait to get to know you and your child and 
will do everything that we can to make the transition process as smooth as possible. 
 
Trumpington Community College has undergone so much change in the last 18 months. We have 
established disruption free lessons and our teachers, all experts in their different subjects, offer 
lessons that stretch and challenge all students, irrespective of their ability.  
 
We are unashamedly ambitious for all our students and our new library is testament to how much we 
value reading as a crucial life skill, a gateway to knowledge and opportunity and as a determiner of 
future GCSE results. We have state of the art science laboratories and use different online 
programmes as homework to supplement the high-quality lessons offered by our teachers. Our 
humanities, technology, modern foreign languages and our creative arts and PE departments offer 
our students a varied and wide curriculum; and all these academic subjects are underpinned by our 
character education qualities of Respect, Enthusiasm, Ambition, Creativity and Confidence, Hard work 
and Determination (our REACH principles).  
 
The transition from Primary to Secondary school is an important and exciting time for both you and 
your child. Over the coming weeks we will share with you the information you will need to ensure a 
smooth transition to secondary school.  
 
We will be holding an induction day during the summer term when your child will be able to visit the 
College for a day. We will communicate more about this day over the coming weeks.  
 
Working in partnership with you is extremely important and we will also be inviting both you and 
your child to come into the College and meet with a member of the leadership team. This will give 
you the chance to ask any questions you may have and give us the opportunity to start to get to 
know you and your child. 
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. Please call the College 
on 01223 551600 or email tru-enquiries@trumpingtoncc.org.uk. 
 
We look forward to your child beginning their secondary school journey with us in September. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr M Oughton 
Principal, Trumpington Community College 
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